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Heller Statement on Chuck Hagel Nomination
(Washington, D.C.) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the nomination of former Senator Chuck Hagel to be Secretary of Defense. Senator Heller met with Hagel on January 22, 2013 and discussed concerns regarding his nomination. 
“First and foremost I would like to thank Senator Hagel for his unwavering commitment to this country through his service in the U.S. Army. He served during some of the most extreme conditions and his sacrifices stand as an example for all,” said Senator Dean Heller.
“I am a strong supporter of the state of Israel and believe the United States should continue to stand by its longtime friend and ally. I recently sat down with Senator Hagel and expressed my concerns about Israel’s safety and the reckless behavior of Iran's radical government. It is my hope that the Senate takes more time to review his nomination before proceeding and I look forward to possible future discussions.” 
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